
Secretary’s Report 

As I only took on this role in March this year, I am unable to report on anything in 2023. 

But I would like to thank all who have welcomed me and those who have helped me get “up and 
running”.  Whilst I hope the Club remains the friendly place I love and enjoy, I do think we need 
to be aware that as a Limited Company things can no longer be as they were in the Club’s early 
days. Changes provoked by the pandemic have helped us step into the 21st Century! 

Gillian Hill 

 


